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To: USD 113 Board of Education 

From: David Glynn 

Date: 2/10/20 

Re: February 10, 2020 Board of Education Building Report 

Building Highlights: 

Both Basketball teams competed well at the Burlington tournament (girls 1st, boys 2nd).  Our Wrestling 

athletes, FFA-FCCLA-Scholars Bowl participants as well as our artists and academics all continue to 

represent themselves and Sabetha High School well.  Ninth graders along with Math, Science, Social 

Studies, and English teachers reviewed PACT data together during Advisory.  This opportunity allowed 

educators to better guide learners in how to prepare for future tests.  It afforded learners the opportunity to 

look at individual questions missed, as well as strengths within the results.  The PACT provides 

meaningful information for all.  Parents and families were also given the information at conferences.  

Parent/Teacher - Student-led Conferences occurred on Feb 3rd and 5th.    

Upcoming Events: 

Basketball-2/11, 2/13, 2/14, 2/18, 2/21, 2/25 

Wrestling-2/14, 2/21&22, 2/28&29 

Scholars Bowl-State 2/15 

No School-2/17 

Junior ACT-2/25 

Senior Financial Literacy-2/25 

Innovative Learning Opportunities: 

SHS learners continue to work through their IPS work within Xello.  A few of the February 

responsibilities are to: Update 4-year plans, career options, elements related to student-led conferences 

and life experiences/assessment scores.  These learners along with their Advisors are also continuing to 

have fruitful conversations around the Assertiveness competency. 

SHS 11th graders will take the ACT on Feb 25th.  The testing takes place in the JV gym.  On the same 

day, 12th graders will attend the Financial Literacy Program in the SMS auditorium. 

Students and teachers have already begun using the newly acquired VR equipment in classes.  The overall 

consensus is that these new tools will enhance the learning experience and offer additional opportunities 

for students. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

David Glynn 


